
 

  

 

 

 

 

 
              

 Ref. GLC-GS/200805        August 5, 2020

  

 
Grand Lodge of the F&AM of Lebanon  

 
Grand  Master 

M.W. Brother Raffy H. Timonian  

 

 
Dear Brother Raffy, 

On behalf of the MW Bro. Slobodan Kuvalja, Grand Master of the Grand Lodge of Croatia, 

all the Brethren in Croatia and my own name, let me express our profound condolences following 

last Tuesday's terrible accident in Beirut. Horrified and saddened of the devastation of the city 

caused by that catastrophic explosion, it is hard finding proper words to express our concern and 

sorrow for the loss of so many lives, thousands of the injured and hundreds of thousands of the 

people who lost their homes. Please convey our sympathy to the families of the victims and our best 

wishes for the recovery of the injured. 

We are aware that international solidarity will show its human face this time again as usually 

and offer you needed help to begin the healing process and to recover the city as quick as possible, 

enabling you a normal life again. 

 

Sincerely and Fraternally Yours, 

   
 Zvonko Jadrešin 

 Grand Secretary        

Grand Lodge of Croatia 
Ancient, Free and Accepted Masons 

Krležin Gvozd 17, 10000 Zagreb - Croatia; E-mail: gsec.glc@gmail.com 


